
January 12, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday 

January 12, 1979 at the Township Municipal Building on Hoffman Home Road.  All 

members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.   

 There was some discussion abut the overhead door that was in the Township shed 

and was removed for the construction of the Township offices.  The secretary was 

instructed to put bids out for this door which measures 12 by 16 ft.  Bids are to be opened 

at the next meeting. 

 Secretary was instructed that if she needs help on the W-2 forms, she should 

contact Tom Gibbons office to either help her or have them do them.   

 Next meeting will be held on Thursday February 1, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the 

Township Municipal Building.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Waybright, carried.  

  

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   

 

 

 


